January 26, 2022

All reviewers received the completed final report and three completed files by email on January 24, 2022.  This provided an opportunity for all reviewers to see other reviewers’ comments and the changes in STARS. All reviewers responded to me in email with the word “yes” in response to the statement, “The report has been reviewed in full, and that all identified inconsistencies and errors have been successfully addressed prior to submitting it to AASH​E.”  The report was then submitted.    

Thank you,
Christie-Joy B. Hartman
Executive Director, Institute for Stewardship of the Natural World

